
-----Original Message-----
From: Castillo, Angelo
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 1:42 PM
To: MARK O’LOUGHLIN <TradeMarkGraphics@gmail.com>; Kennedy, Karl <kkennedy@ppines.com>; Ortis, Frank <fortis@ppines.com>; Siple, Iris <isiple@ppines.com>; Dodge, Charles <cdodge@ppines.com>; Good, Tom <tgood@ppines.com>; Goren, Sam (Cityatty.com) <sgoren@cityatty.com>
Subject: RE: Raw Taft Street Flooding Photos again

Charlie:

Honestly, I don’t understand what the issue is here — we know there is a drainage problem. We know where. Just tell the people whether the city is going to fix it if not. Enough.

I would never TOLERATE this in my City Commission district without demanding relief. East Pines should function under the same exact standard, not a lesser standard. than anyone else. Indeed, when there was flooding in a few of my low lying areas some years, I worked vigorously to abate that condition. That’s what good and faithful service demands!

Flooding conditions are indefensible and inexcusable. It is a health and safety violation. How can we enforce code on otters and allow floods in our city! Much less in a city of our magnitude?

Please put this on the next agenda — Discussion and possible action to abate drainage and flooding problems citywide.

Let’s stop brow beating citizens like it’s their fault a decades known drainage condition goes unchecked, much less excused and unaddressed by the city the people employ.

Let’s have the discussion at the City Commission and be done with it already!

AC
________________________________________
From: Mark O'Loughlin <trademarkgraphics@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 1:14:30 PM
To: Kennedy, Karl; Ortis, Frank; Siple, Iris; Castillo, Angelo; Dodge, Charles; Good, Tom; Goren, Sam (Cityatty.com)
Subject: Raw Taft Street Flooding Photos again

Original “time stamped” raw photos of Taft Street (west of University) attached your perusal.

Not embedded in the body of the email.

Again, provided several times.

Mark
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